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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 14th November 2006

Question No 2

Question: Cllr M. Ardagh

"To ask the Manager what caused the low water pressure in mid-July last when the Fire Services were attending a large fire in the Ford Garage, Cromwellsfort Road at night and were unable to find sufficient water in the hydrants adjacent to the Garage.  Residents are concerned that low water pressure in the area at night could seriously affect the safety of residents and their properties and to ask the Manager to report on the matter?”
Reply:
The hydrant which is on the South Dublin County Council side of Cromwellsfort Road (the opposite side to the Ford Garage which is in the Dublin City area) has been examined by the Area Engineer and found to be in good working order.  Pressure tests carried out have shown the pressure to be sufficient.  However, the Council will monitor the hydrant over the next couple of weeks at various times to establish that there is no loss of pressure overnight.

